
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Discuss planning future Martin Luther King Day Celebrations. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
In 2018, there were some planning issues for the Martin Luther King Day celebration and it was 
decided that there wasn’t enough time to hold the event. 
 
In 2019, e-mails were sent to churches asking to partner in the event and there have been no 
responses to date. 
 
The Commission will discuss: 
1. If there is anything that can be done to hold an event this year. 
2. If going forward, this should be a City event as it seems the churches are doing their own 

celebrations and events. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 
 
EXHIBITS: 
None. 

DATE:  January 9, 2019 

TITLE: Future Martin Luther King Day Celebrations 

  
Prepared by: Chair, Michael Picardi 

Reviewed by: Public Works Director, Daniel Porras PE 


	BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION:

